
L&R:IB:JMB (37-2006-5) October 6, 1961

General Electric Company
Missile & Space Vehicle Department
3198 Chestnut Street
Philadelphia 1, Pennsylvania

Attention: Mr. T. P. Handley

Gentlemen:

We are enclosing License No. 37-2006-5 in response to your appli-

cation of August 29, 1961, and Mr. E. R. Harris' letter of September

29, 1961.

Condition 16 of the enclosed license requires the conduct of the

General Electric Company's program utilizingS the four Cobalt 60

sources in accordance with your application of August 29, 1961

and Mr. Harris' letter and enclosures of September 29, 1.961, with

the exception of the enclosure to Mr. Harris' letter entitled
"Written Administrative Operating And Emergency Instruct~ions".

We have not required compliance with this enclosure since these

instructions do not appear appropriate to the proposed use of the

four Cobalt 60 sources. If these procedures are modified at a
later date to make them specific to the use of the calibration
sources we would appreciate receiving a copy of them.

Very truly yours,

Robert E. Brinkman
Senior Licensing Reviewer
Isotopes Branch
Division of Licensing and Regulaton
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